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To the House Committee on Labor and Workplace Standards: 

Hospital systems should be required to reveal the details of their spending during 

labor strikes. It is unfair that nurses are blamed for draining resources during a strike 

when the public doesn’t have information about the hospital’s spending. Oregonians 

deserve to know how this money is being spent. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment and I look forward to your support, 

Sarah Rodes 

  

If you have questions please reach out to Russell Lum at Lum@OregonRN.org. 


